April 30, 2024

Karen Driggers Chief Chemist/Senior Laboratory Technician Greater Lawrence Sanitary District 240 Charles Street North Andover, MA 01845



Dear Karen:

It is my privilege to notify you that you have been selected as the recipient of the 2024 MAWEA

Laboratory Analyst Excellence Award

This award was re-established in 2024 by the Awards Committee to recognize the achievements of an individual who has shown exemplified outstanding service and achievement in laboratory techniques and procedures and has made a significant contribution to the water quality analysis profession.

You are cordially invited to the Massachusetts Water Environment Association's Annual Spring Trade Show and BBQ at Wachusett Mountain Resort to accept your award. Your attendance affords you the public and professional recognition you deserve for outstanding achievement. The award will be presented to you during the Annual Business Meeting/Awards Ceremony at the Trade Show and BBQ, which will be held on Wednesday, May 15, 2024. As our guest, you can come and network with wastewater professionals from throughout Massachusetts, attend a Wastewater Hot Topics Panel Discussion focusing on the "hot button" issues affecting our industry, visit vendors that will be displaying their latest products and services, and enjoy a BBQ buffet lunch. Please reach out to me at 1-508-647-6400, x2064 or jdigiacomo@natickma.org to let us know if you will be able to attend.

Congratulations to you on being selected for this significant honor!

Sincerely,

John Digiacomo

MAWEA Awards Committee Chair

MAWEA's mission is to provide education, training, advocate for, and promote the exchange of information among water quality professionals.